
PAUL F. DUMAS, P.A. 
ATTORNEY AT LAW

118 North Moose • Post Office Box 884 
Morrilton, Arkansas 72110 

(501) 354-7700 Telephone 
panldumasiaw@gmail.com

July 28, 2018

Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission 
101 East Capitol, Suite 205 
Little Rock, AR 72201

Sent via email: goffpatti(®adeq.state.ar.us

RE: Request for Hearing
Respondent Lloyd Elkins
Notice of violation, LIS No. 18-055; AFIN #15-00966

Dear sir or madam:

Pursuant to Regulation 8, please consider this correspondence as a written 
request for hearing.

On January 8, 2018, Respondent conducted demolition activities on a residential 
structure located at 2450 Highway 9, Hattieville, Conway County, Arkansas 72063. 
Prior to the demolition, the Respondent sought out information from the owner, Jamie 
Stacks, and was told that the structure contained no asbestos.

The Respondent requests and administrative hearing regarding the Director's 
above-referenced decision.

In addition, I hereby certify that a copy of this Request for Hearing has been 
served on all appropriate parties.

Attorney for Respondent
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